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October 10, 2007 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE  
REQUEST FOR LEAVE TO REPLY 

(Due by October 24, 2007) 
 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy, Inc., For a Declaratory 

Order on Schedule 74 and the Schedule 74 Design Agreement between Puget 
Sound Energy, Inc., and the City of Tumwater, Docket UE-061626 

 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On October 10, 2007, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) filed with the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission (Commission) a request for an extension of time to 
file leave to seek a reply in support of its petition for administrative review under 
WAC 480-07-825(b) in the above matter.  PSE states it needs additional time to 
evaluate the issues presented in the answers of the City of Tumwater and Commission 
Staff and to determine whether a reply is warranted. 
 
PSE indicates the City of Tumwater and Commission Staff do not object to the 
requested extension.  The Commission finds good cause to grant the request under 
WAC 480-07-825(5)(c). 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission extends the time for filing for leave to 
reply to the answers by the City of Tumwater and Commission Staff to PSE’s 
petition for administrative review until 5:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 24, 2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


